
As the owner of 8 duplexes, I would like to express my objection to HB2484 which would require landlords to allow child-care on 
their property.  I feel there are many valid reasons that this bill should not be passed.  If a landlord chooses to allow this activity, they 
are free to do so, but it should not be forced on them.

Among the reasons I respectfully object are:

Additional wear and tear on property which won't be compensated
Additional traffic on property
The existence of locations other than rental housing
Rental housing is to provide a place to live, not to operate a business.

Thank you.

Beverly Lahr


